
  

 

 
 

       

Dear Potential Sponsor,  

Our organization holds “Summer Basketball Camps” to help show our youth the benefit from organized sports. We use 
this money to assist with training and facility fees, we also use monies collected to assist with promotional products to 
handout within our training camps (i.e., T-shirts, Water bottles, Towels, DVDs, etc.). On an average, we have 
approximately 85 to 100+ athletes who will participate in our basketball camps. The camps will be held at several 
athletic locations nationwide as well as multiple schools and churches throughout the summer.  

We understand that you care about the future of today’s children, we are asking for donations and sponsorships from 
businesses, such as yours. These funds will help with the overall cost of our Basketball Camps, trainers and could help 
offer a less fortunate child a basketball scholarship to our camp as well. We are offering this method for your business to 
gain exposure and potentially new customers. Your donation is extremely important and beneficial for both the Quick 
Drills organization and your business.   

We have a FACEBOOK page with over 2200 followers and your business could be featured on our page, Website and on 
the back of our camp T-shirts that will be provided to each trainee.  

Please take a few minutes to look at our price break down and select the appropriate sponsorship fee that 
accommodates your business.   

Sponsorships include:  

• • Logo and link to your website on our sponsorship page - http://www.quickdrills.net/sponsors.html   
• • Logo on back of T-shirts during our basketball camp at the scheduled date   
• • Link to your Facebook page from our Facebook to assist in promoting your business.  
• • Dedicated Solo Sponsorship – Higher cost, but you will be the only business sponsored on our camp t-shirt   

  

 

Email Logo to: teamquickdrills@yahoo.com 
 
Thank you for your support.  
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